7041 Koll Center Parkway, Suite

B a1s h L d e n g 160, Pleasanton, CA 94566, USA
'Publishin g Telephone: +1-925-399-1568

E-mail: bpgoffice@wjgnet.com

3“i5hid9“9® Group https:/ /www.wjgnet.com

PEER-REVIEW REPORT

Name of journal: World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology
Manuscript NO: 64664
Title: Role of endoscopic ultrasound in anticancer therapy: current evidence and future

perspectives

Reviewer’s code: 03475360
Position: Peer Reviewer
Academic degree: MD, PhD

Professional title: Doctor, Lecturer
Reviewer’s Country/Territory: Poland
Author’s Country/Territory: Croatia
Manuscript submission date: 2021-02-21
Reviewer chosen by: Jin-Lei Wang

Reviewer accepted review: 2021-04-11 20:20
Reviewer performed review: 2021-04-15 16:04

Review time: 3 Days and 19 Hours

[ ]Grade A: Excellent [ Y]Grade B: Very good [ ]Grade C: Good
Scientific quality
[ ]GradeD:Fair [ ]Grade E: Do not publish
[ ]Grade A: Priority publishing [ Y] Grade B: Minor language polishing
Language quality
[ ]Grade C: A great deal of language polishing [ ] Grade D: Rejection
[ ]Accept (High priority) [ ] Accept (General priority)
Conclusion
[ Y] Minor revision [ ]Major revision [ ] Rejection
Re-review [Y]Yes [ ]No
Peer-reviewer Peer-Review: [ ] Anonymous [ Y] Onymous
statements Conflicts-of-Interest: [ ]Yes [Y]No

1




7041 Koll Center Parkway, Suite

B a . S h ld e n g 160, Pleasanton, CA 94566, USA
Pu bllShll'l g Telephone: +1-925-399-1568

E-mail: bpgoffice@wjgnet.com

3“i5hid9“9® Group https:/ /www.wjgnet.com

SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS

Manuscript titled "Role of endoscopic ultrasound in anticancer therapy: current evidence
and future perspectives" is a very well planned and written review article. The authors
presented a very interesting summary of current knowledge about the role of endoscopic
ultrasound in oncology. In my opinion, the quality and importance of this manuscript is
of very high value. = Minor revisions: 1/ the authors should attach images from
endoscopic ultrasound that will correspond with described issues 2/ the authors should
also improve slightly the inroduction and conclusion sections I wish to congratulate

the authors the interesting manuscript.



